
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

On April 16, 2025, a Draft Federal 5-Year Plan for the Hingham Housing Authority, as 
required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), was made 
available for a forty-five (45) day public review and comment period. The Draft is available 
to view by the public on the website at https://hinghamha.com/ , and at the main office for 
our managed agencies located at 80 Clay Street, Quincy, MA 02170 and at the Hingham 
Housing Authority, 30 Thaxter Street in Hingham. Should you need reasonable 
accommodation to access the Plan, please contact the Quincy Housing Authority office. A 
public hearing to consider comments will be held on Friday, May 30th at 4:00pm. This plan 
will also be presented to the Quincy Housing Authority Board of Commissioners for review 
and approval. Written comments will also be accepted by mail to the attention of Andrew 
Rocha to Quincy Housing Authority, 80 Clay Street, Quincy, MA 02170. To submit 
comments electronically, or for questions or concerns, please contact Andrew Rocha, 
Assistant Executive Director at 617-847-4350 ext. 702 or by email at 
arocha@quincyha.com.  
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